
St. Paul United Methodist Church 
Finance Re-entry Plan 

 
The Finance Committee would like to thank you for your faithfulness in your gifts during 
this Pandemic COVID 19. We thank you for using our cash app $stpaulsummitst  and 
the website ​www.spumc705.org​ to make your contributions. We encourage you all to 
continue to use these resources as an option of giving. You may also continue to mail 
your gifts to PO Box 943 Gainesville GA 30503. As we begin to re-open our church we 
will need to follow some new guidelines for everyone’s safety. 
 
We will not have the traditional offering where we pass the collection trays around so 
that we can keep everyone safe.  
 
The offering box will be in the vestibule as you enter the church and  you may place 
your offering there as you enter. Please have envelopes filled out before worship. There 
will also be a Finance member on the outside as you drive up for the people who will 
participate in the parking lot worship experience. The Finance department will be 
outside for the first 10 minutes of service to collect offerings. 
 
Please have correct change, we will not be making change. 
 
We have placed a mailbox outside the office door with envelopes if you would like to 
place your offering in the drop box on the church office door. 
 
No “Funds requests” will be done on Sunday. Please have the form submitted to the 
office by Wednesday and you'll receive a call when your request has been approved 
and your check is ready for pick-up. 
 
Reimbursement and Request for Funds forms are located in the copy room. These 
forms are located in the clear bin above the copier. 
 
Thank you again for your gifts. 
 
 
 
 

http://www.spumc705.org/

